
Limiting or precluding my ability to carry a concealed handgun to protect myself and my family, as a last resort, in places like an 
airport parking lot, leaves us vulnerable to deadly force attacks in the case we are unable to flee an attack. People with bad 
intentions will likely not pay attention to or ignore SB554. Passing SB554 leaves the public vulnerable as police presence and 
funding continues to decline in Portland and surrounding areas.


